
                       

PFC MEETING 
Come and join us at our PFC meetings each month at 3:30 pm in the library.  The 
goal of the PFC is to support and supplement our school programs and events, 
which in turn help our students achieve academic excellence and encourage a 
sense of community.  Important decisions are made at these meetings to decide 
how PFC funds will be allocated to all school needs.  Updates on upcoming and 
past events are also reviewed.  You will not want to miss these meetings!   
***************************************************************** 

JOG-A-THON 
Thanks to all the hard work of our students, staff and parents we raised over 
$15,000.00 (not including per lap donations). Students who raised over $200.00 
will enjoy a delicious lunch hosted by our very own Wonder Woman!  
**************************************************************** 

COOKIE DOUGH FUNDRAISER  
On September 28th PFC is hosting our kickoff assembly! This will be our last 
fundraiser of 2018… Our goal is to sell $16,000.00. One way to boost sales is to 
send flyers and emails to family and friends. They can shop online, have items 
delivered directly to their home, and your child still gets credit for the sale… 
Parents please remember that all order forms and money are due October 17th. 
Orders will be available for pickup at the school library November 14th from 
12pm to 5pm.We need parent volunteers! Please call Punkin Legris (209) 402-
2958 
 
****************************************************************** 

Recycling Month is in DECEMBER. 
Attention all 6th graders who plan on attending Science Camp! Did you know 
Science Camp is approx. $350.00! And that you can earn money towards Science 

Camp by volunteering to work at the recycling center the whole month of November! Call LAURA KAHLER 
regarding any questions you may have about volunteer hours. (209)321-7598 
****************************************************************************************** 

IMPORTANT PFC DATES 
Cookie Dough Forms and Money Due: October 17th 
Video Game Truck: Nov. 13th  
Cookie Dough & Holiday Gift Pickup: Nov.14th, 2018 
Holiday Book Fair: November 30th – December 6th  
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Rebecca Cavazos 
(209) 480-2726 

 

Vice President 
Betzy Gonzalez 
209-918-3799 
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Secretary 
Mindy Genasci 
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Treasurer 
Punkin Legris 
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Facebook 
Group on Facebook – 

Ripon Elementary 
School - Ripon Parent 

Faculty Club 
* 

Next Meeting 
Oct. 16th 
3:30pm 


